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The Committee met several times during the year and were joined in S23 by our first student 
member in recent memory, who has agreed to serve next year.  NB!  A number of proposals, 
including updated language of the Math Milestone policy, a revision of the undergraduate 
academic standing policy, and a clarification of the Independent Study policy, were sent to 
Council in April.    
 
The chair and especially Holly Shadoian of the Provosts office are engaged in a comprehensive 
update/cleanup of MAPP, including seeking and replacing dead links, updating language and 
errors, and identifying policies that will need attention in the coming year.  This work will be 
completed during the summer.  The Provost’s office has already identified several large policy 
changes for the coming year, including a revisiting of the W policy.  
 
During F23 the committee met to approve bylaw changes, which would add members to CAPP 
(these were forwarded to the Bylaws Committee in April) and heard from ODEI about new 
policies afoot there. One outcome of that meeting was a commitment to look at policy from that 
office that might need to be included in MAPP.  MAPP currently has no language addressing 
accommodations. 
 
As chair of CAPP I was invited to serve on several ad-hoc committees during the past year, 
including groups working on revising and improving the Math Milestone and a group working on 
establishing guidelines for remote/hybrid courses.  
 
 
 

 


